TOWN OF WESTWOOD
LICENSE TO CLOSE A PUBLIC WAY TO PUBLIC TRAVEL
Application dated: June 23, 2014

Permission is hereby granted to Jeffrey Bina, Deputy DPW Director to close
Weatherbee Drive between Lea Road and Endicott Street for the purpose of sewer
system rehabilitation project, from 7:00am to 5:00pm beginning on the following
dates:

e June 26" through June 27%
e June 30" through July 3%
e July 7" through July 11%

The license hereby agrees to conform to the statutes, bylaws and other specifications and
rules and regulations of the Town of Westwood, now or hereafter in force relative to
protecting the public by adequate lights and safeguards; and to indemnify and save
harmless the Town of Westwood from any and all loss, damage and expense sustained by
reason of any act or omission by the license hereunder.

License No. 574 to open, occupy, use and obstruct the above listed street, granted June
23,2014.

Applicant's Signature: jejﬁ'ey Bina
Applicant’s Name: Jeffrey Bina

Company: Town of Westwood, DPW
Address: 50 Carby Street
Telephone: 781-251-2591

LICENSE

A license is hereby granted to close Weatherbee Drive as described above and submit to
the conditions therein set forth.

* Inform the residents of Weatherbeer of the sewer project
Police Detail(s) for appropriate access to local residents only.

* Barrels and signs (provided by contractor) at the intersection of Weatherbee
Drive and Lea Road and Weatherbee Drive and Endicott Street
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